
Most are concerned about bus driver shortage
The National Association for Pupil Transportation, the National Association of 
State Directors of Pupil Transportation Services and the National School 
Transportation Association all conducted a survey about the nationwide bus 
driver shortage, confirming that the issue is on the minds of many.
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